
 

 

we want  

to hear 

from YOU 
 

 

What + When + Where:         
Public Open House about McMinnville’s Housing Needs  
Tuesday, February 5, 2019 

Kent Taylor Civic Hall, 200 NE 2nd Street, McMinnville 
 

Doors will be open from 4:00pm-6:00pm.  There is no formal 

presentation, so please stop by any time between these hours.   
 

Informational materials will be on display, so you can review materials 

at your own pace.  Staff and the consultant will be on hand to answer 

questions.   
 

What You Can Do Now:   
The City of McMinnville is hosting a public open house 

to share information about the city’s housing needs as 

we prepare to develop a housing strategy and plan for 

the next 5, 10, 20, and 50 years.   
 

Let us know what issues are most important to you! 

1. Learn about the issues, including housing needs & buildable land  

2. Share your feedback 

3. Help set the stage as we begin to develop the housing strategy 
 

 
 

Please contact Tom Schauer at 503.474.5108 for additional information 
 

City of McMinnville Planning Department 

231 NE 5th Street, McMinnville, OR  97128 

www.mcminnvilleoregon.gov 

503.434.7311 

http://www.mcminnvilleoregon.gov/

